

Greetings

MURPHY CREEK SET TO RE-OPEN

Weather permitting, we will re-open Murphy Creek for play on Friday, Mar. 8. The golf shop, driving range and practice areas are currently open.



KIDS GOLF FREE

Starting Sunday, Mar. 10, Kids Golf Free moves back to 2 p.m. daily at all five golf courses. Click $\underline{\text{here}}$ for more information.



PLAY MORE GOLF!

Spring is right around the corner, and that means our clubs and leagues will be starting soon. If you want to play more golf, why not join one? For more information, click here.



FIND OUR BEST RATES ONLINE

Our best rates are available when you book online, so book your tee time here.



SURVEY WINNER, CONGRATULATIONS: DUANE GARBETT

Book your tee time online, and after you play, you'll receive an email survey. Each month, we'll randomly select a winner from those who fill out the survey and include their contact information. Winners will receive green fees for a foursome (carts included) to any of our golf courses. We appreciate your feedback. Book your tee time here. Congratulations to Duane!



Copyright © 2024 City of Aurora, All rights reserved. received this message because this email address opted in to receive promotional email messages from City of Aurora.

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Aurora, CO 80012, US
Unsubscribe from this list HERE
powered by NBC Sports Next